
 

 

 

REF: AC/KNE Cinderella Trip Letter 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Trip to The Pomegranate Theatre, Chesterfield to see Cinderella – The Pantomime on Wednesday 10th December 

On Wednesday 10th December 2014 we are having a flexible learning day where your child will be taken off 
timetable and be assigned to the Expressive Arts faculty for the day.  

We have decided to give all year 7 students the opportunity to experience live theatre by running a trip to 
watch Cinderella – The Pantomime at The Pomegranate Theatre in Chesterfield on Wednesday 10th 
December 2014. The performance will start at 10am. 

Your child will need to arrive in school at the normal school time on the 10th December. They will have 
returned to school by 3.15pm so normal travel arrangements home will also need to be made.  

Students must come in school uniform and will need to bring a packed lunch with them.  

The cost of the trip is £15 which includes: 

 the theatre ticket  

 travel to and from the theatre 

Please send payment to school, cheques made payable to “Eckington School Fund” in a sealed, named 
envelope. If your son/daughter is excluded from the trip for breaking school rules then any payment that 
has been received from you will be non-refundable. This is due to the non-refundable nature of money 
once paid by the school to the trip provider. 

If your child wishes to take part in this trip please complete the attached reply slip and the form 4 & 5 to 
Mrs K Needham by the 19th September 2014. Please note that all money must be paid to the finance 
office (located near to pupil reception) by Friday 19th September 2014 at the latest. 

 

Mrs K Needham      Mrs J Turner 
Leader of Teaching & Learning     Teacher of Drama 
Performing Arts 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Eckington School 
Reply Slip 

Childs’ Name …………………………………………….   Form……………………………… 
 
I confirm that I give permission for my child to attend the Cinderella trip on Wednesday 10th December 2014.  
 
Parent/Carer signature ……………………………………………………………………. 

 
Please return this reply slip to Mrs K Needham by Friday 19th September 

 


